
 
 

SOP 305-15 Rev. 04 

 

Mediatech, Inc. 
A Corning Subsidiary 
9345 Discovery Boulevard 
Manassas,VA 20109 
Main (703) 471-5955 
Customer Service (800) 235-5476 
www.cellgro.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Page 1 of 1 
 

CHANGE	NOTIFICATION	LETTER	

Foam	Change	for	100L	Drums		

January,	2016	

	

You	are	receiving	this	notification	because	a	product	custom	manufactured	for	you	is	affected	by	this	change.				

The	padding	for	the	100L	drums	will	change	from	a	polyurethane	(PU)	material	to	a	polyethylene	(PE)	material.		
Mediatech	has	used	PE	foam	void	filler	in	other	products	with	no	negative	effect.		The	PE	foam	pads	will	provide	the	
same	void	filler	and	protection	as	the	current	PU	foam	pads	and	are	the	same	thickness.		The	change	from	PU	to	PE	
foam	has	several	advantages.			

1. PE	foam	is	cleaner	than	PU	foam	with	a	more	open	cell	by	design,	allowing	for	less	collection	of	debris	and	
moisture	within	the	foam.			

2. The	PE	foam	is	less	flammable	than	the	PU	foam.		

The	change	is	planned	to	take	place	for	products	made	on	or	after	15Mar2016.	

If	you	have	any	questions	regarding	this	change,	please	contact	Corning	Scientific	Support	
(Scientificsupport@corning.com	or	(800)	CELLGRO	(235-5476)).	

	


